
Centennial High School 

14388 N. 79th Avenue ⧫ Peoria, AZ  85381  ⧫ 623-412-4400  ⧫ 623-412-4420 (Fax) 
 

Prepare Every Coyote for Postsecondary Success 
 

 

 

 

Creating a Culture of Achievement through Coyote Pride 

 

 

 

 

 

 
August 27, 2020  

  
Dear AP Parents and Students,   

  
Centennial Advanced Placement students can now register online for the AP exams associated with their Fall 2020 or 

Yearlong classes. AP test registration for Spring AP classes will take place in the Spring. We applaud your Coyote for 
pursuing challenging AP-level coursework and encourage your family to consider the benefits of Advanced Placement 
tests.   

  
Students who perform well on AP exams can often earn college credit, skipping introductory college courses, thereby 
saving money and time. As importantly, they challenge themselves to meet an internationally respected level of rigor. 
Solid AP test scores are among the strongest evidence selective universities and scholarship committees consider when 
identifying students with college-level critical thinking, scholarly writing, and time management skills. Successful AP test-
takers demonstrate the skills to persevere in college and earn degrees!   

  
AP subject area exams cost $98.00; the AP Seminar fee is $144. The Centennial High School administration and AP 
teaching staff feel strongly that every Coyote who wants to test should be able to do so. Students who qualify for free or 
reduced lunch will be granted a fee reduction from the College Board. If you require financial assistance in the form 
of additional fee reductions, please request that assistance on the registration website. CeHS administration will 
consider and respond to every request for financial aid. The College Board has determined that this year there will be no 
cancellation fees whatsoever if a student decides not to test or to cancel their exams. You will find more information 
about the AP exams here: https://apcentral.collegeboard.org/about-ap-20-21/ap-2020-2021.  

  
Online exam registration and credit/debit card payment are open now and end Friday, November 6th at 11:59 PM. To 
register, students should visit www.TotalRegistration.net/AP/030256 and answer all of the required questions. Your 
registration is complete when you print the PDF confirmation page provided at the end. We recommend that parents 
involve their students in the registration process to identify and order the correct exams.  

  
Fall Semester and Yearlong AP Course Exams    Spring Semester AP Course Exams    

August 21, 2020 – November 6, 2020 
at www.TotalRegistration.net/AP/030256  

  
• After November 6th: $40 late registration fee  
• November 11th: Unpaid registrations are canceled  

  

AP exam registration for spring classes will not begin 
until January 2021. Do not register for any spring 

class AP exams at this time.   

All AP Exams Are Administered in May of 2020  

  

Please direct questions or concerns to Mrs. Kate Hoffner, Centennial’s Advanced Placement Coordinator, at 
(623) 412-4414 or via KHoffner@pusd11.net. Thanks again for everything you’re doing to motivate your 
student to achieve at high levels. Let us know how we can serve you!   

  
Mrs. Kate Hoffner   
Advanced Placement Coordinator  
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